
Post 16 Exam Results 2023 
 
Regardless of the challenges this year group has faced and the Government’s decision to 
return to pre pandemic standards, our sixth form students have received some excellent 
results this summer.  The fact that our students have achieved so well is credit to their 
determination, hard work and the support of families and College staff.  
 
Many students in many subjects achieved very well but we must single out the following 
subjects for exceptional results: Art, Business, Health and Social Care, Mathematics, Sport, 
Psychology, Photography and Textiles.  
 
In total 133 Frome College students sat examinations for 365 qualifications across 30 

subjects, below are the percentages of grades with a comparison to 2019 in brackets.  

Percentage of A/A* grades  24 % (24%) 

Percentage of A*/B grades  52 % (46%) 

Percentage of A*/E grades   98% (96%) 

As you can see, our students have performed extremely  well and standards remain in line 

with or in fact above those of 2019. Well done and congratulations to everyone- we are very 

proud of you all. 

On Thursday 7th September, we look forward to welcoming back our Year 13 students who 

have already completed an excellent year 12 – a firm foundation for success in the exams of 

2024. 

Emma Reynolds. Principal 

Well done to each and every student who took post 16 examinations this summer. You have 

all done really well and deserve an excellent future- whether that be gap year travel, 

University, apprenticeship or employment. Good Luck! 

Gayle Willmott, Chair of Governors  

  

 
 


